
On Monday, June 10, many achievements were celebrated at the Glouces-

ter Township Council Meeting. We started off the evening swearing in three 

new Gloucester Township Police Officers, Ptl Szovati, Ptl Yakub, and Ptl 

Gallagher. 

Chief Earle and Agent Selfridge then recognized four participants of the Ki-

wanis Children’s Garden for their dedication and participation in the garden 

since its opening in April 2017.

Mayor David Mayer also presented Chief Harry Earle and the Gloucester 

Township Police Department with a plaque for ranking first place in the state 

of NJ and 7th in the nation for their 2018 National Night Out celebration.

PAGE 2
Triton Student Brings 
Home Gold
Congratulations to Alessa, a Glouces-
ter Twp. student, who competed in the 
Gen. Choi Memorial Cup in Canada.
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2019 SJ History Fair
Re-Cap
Thank you to everyone who made the 
Historic Committee’s first History Fair 
a success!

PAGE 4
Local Business 
Spotlight
Learn more about the Local Business 
Spotlight of the week: Bakery 519.

Plenty to Celebrate in
Gloucester Township This Week!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From the Police Department to Public Works to the Depart-
ment of Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the 
latest news in our community!
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We ended the night recognizing over 25 residents, the newest 

graduates of the 2019 Citizens Police Academy. 

We congratulate everyone who received awards on this evening. 

As a community, we are proud of each and every one of you 

and thank you for all that you do to make Gloucester Township a 

great place to live, work and play!

On Friday, June 7th, Mayor David Mayer and representatives from 

Prudential Insurance cut the ribbon for the grand opening of their 

brand new office on Blackwood Clementon Road. We wish Pru-

dential luck, and congratulate them on the new office.

As always, Gloucester Township is proud to welcome new busi-

nesses to town. If you are interested in relocating, visit www.glot-

wp.com/gt-business-analytics-tool to learn why Gloucester Town-

ship may be a great choice for your business!

Gloucester Township
 Welcomes Prudential

Congratulations is in store for Alessa Williams, a student 

from Triton Regional High School, who just returned from 

Ottawa, Canada where she competed in the Gen. Choi 

Memorial Cup. Alessa brought home Gold in the Sparring 

Grand Championship and Bronze in Patterns. 

On August 5th, Alessa will travel to Brazil where she will 

represent the United States in the world championships as 

part of Team USA. We are so proud of you, Alessa. Good 

luck in Brazil!

(Continued...)

Triton High School Student Brings Home Gold!

https://glotwp.com/gt-business-analytics-tool/
https://glotwp.com/gt-business-analytics-tool/


CLICK HERE

Saturday marked another great year for the Camden County Relay For Life at Vet-

erans Park.  This year there were 175 participants raising upwards of $35,000. They 

will continue fundraising efforts through the summer with a goal of $60K. For more 

information and to donate, please click below.

2019 South Jersey History Fair

The first South Jersey History Fair hosted by the Gloucester Township Historic Committee was a success! There were as many as fifty 

exhibitors with fabulous displays and information; as well as, genealogy research with door prizes from Ancestry.com, free antique 

appraisals, Victor Talking Machine demonstrations, American Legion Post 281 three round volley and commemoration of D-Day, 

recognition of our Veterans, and tours of our Historic Gabreil Daveis Tavern. 

Big thanks to everyone who came out to learn more about South Jersey’s rich history and all of those who contributed towards making 

this event a huge success!

RELAY FOR LIFE OF CAMDEN COUNTY

http://main.acsevents.org/site/TR/RelayForLife/RFLCY19NER?pg=entry&fr_id=92314


Bakery 519 is a mom-and-pop style bakery located next door to their sis-

ter restaurant, Kitchen 519, in the Glendora section of town. They are open 

Thursday-Sunday and they serve coffee, espresso, made-to-order breakfast 

sandwiches, cupcakes, brownies, lemon bars, gluten free cupcakes, vegan 

cupcakes, ricotta cookies, and even freshly baked dog treats!

Bakery 519 loves making custom wedding cakes and special occasion cakes. 

Give them a call or stop in for more information.

Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Local Business Spotlight is a section in GTWorks that highlights local businesses 
throughout Gloucester Township. Its primary purpose is to promote local small 

businesses by giving the readers opportunity to get to know more about local 
eateries and services available to them in our beautiful Gloucester Township!

DON’T MISS OUT ON THE
CUSTOM CAKES AT BAKERY 519!

https://www.facebook.com/gloucestertownship/
https://twitter.com/glotwp
https://www.instagram.com/glotwp/

